
Workshop Stochastic Programming 
 
August 10-11 there will be a workshop Stochastic Programming in Groningen in memory of 
Maarten van der Vlerk. International researchers within the field of Stochastic Programming 
will present their research and there will be a special session to commemorate Maarten van 
der Vlerk. A program of the workshop can be found at 
(http://www.lnmb.nl/pages/news/newsannouncementsmembers/Maarten_van_der_Vlerk_Wor
kshop.pdf)  
 
The workshop has a limited capacity and currently there are still 5 places available. If you are 
interested in attending this workshop please contact Ward Romeijnders 
(w.romeijnders@rug.nl). Participants will be accepted based on a first come first serve 
principle until the maximum workshop capacity is reached. 
 
We hope to see you in Groningen! 
 
Workshop organizers: 
    David Morton 
    Ward Romeijnders 
    Wim Klein Haneveld 
    Ruediger Schultz 
    Leen Sougie 
    Shabbir Ahmed 
    Andy Philpott 
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